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Dear Superior Court,
 
As a new public defender, I urge the court to accept the proposed case load standard change. I am
seeing too many amazing public defenders get burnt out too quickly and I am not doing enough for
my clients with the caseloads I have right now. Please do the right thing and accept these so I can
stay in a job I love and care about deeply and provide the legal assistance my clients deserve.
 
Best,
 
Brittany Porter (she/her)
Public Defense Attorney, WSBA 61598
Associated Counsel for the Accused Division
King County Department of Public Defense
710 2nd Ave, Suite 1000
Seattle, WA 98104
Cell: (206) 910-5681 | Fax: (206) 624-9339
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